
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

March 13, 2024

TOPIC: Approval of Tax Collection Agreement with City of Livonia 

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools approve the attached 
agreement with the City of Livonia for the collection of school taxes.

RATIONALE:

The City of Livonia collects school taxes on behalf of Livonia Public Schools.  Both 
parties are currently operating under an agreement that was entered in to in 1994.  The 
District and City have negotiated an arrangement satisfactory to the parties to replace 
the 1994 agreement.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Tax collection fees paid to the City of Livonia are paid out of the General Fund. For the 
2023-24 school year, the District anticipates paying roughly $472,000 to the City for 
these services.  Under the new agreement, the District $5.00 per parcel.  There are an 
estimated 35,010 parcels within the Livonia Public Schools boundary making the total 
estimated for the 2024-25 school year to be $175,050. 

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Alison Smith, Chief Financial Officer

EXHIBITS: 

Attached 


